BDEOR



Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

BIODIVERSITY MANAGEMENT BUREAU

Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center, Quezon Avenue, Diliman, 1100 Quezon City Tel. Nos.: (632) 8924-6031 to 35 | Fax: (632) 8924-0109, (632) 8920-4417 Website: https://bmb.gov.ph | E-mail Address: bmb@bmb.gov.ph

I INC

ING

HILL TINCID

MEMORANDUM

07 JUL 2022

FOR

The Director

Foreign Assisted and Special Projects Office (FASPS)

DATS NO.

The OIC-Director

Policy and Planning Service

The Director

Forest Management Bureau (FMB)

The Regional Executive Directors
MIMAROPA, CARAGA and Region XI

FROM

The DIRECTOR and concurrent National Project Director

SUBJECT

Participation to the Mid-Year Assessment and Planning Workshop under the DENR-UNDP/GEF Project on "Integrated Approach in Management of Major Biodiversity Corridors in the Philippines" or BD Corridor Project

DATE

JUN 0 2 2022

This refers to the implementation of the Project "Integrated Approach in Management of Major Biodiversity Corridors in the Philippines" or BD Corridor.

We cordially invite you to the face-to-face Mid-Year Assessment and Planning Workshop on June 7-8, 2022, (venue within Metro Manila to be announced later) to finalize the activities and calibrate the budget allocation for CY 2022 based on the project commitments and realities on the ground.

The Workshop aims to achieve the following objectives: (i) evaluate Project Performance for the first semester of 2022 (January – June 2022); (ii) identify slippages, implementation constraints and measures to address these; (iii) discuss and provide inputs in the preparation of re-calibrated AWP based on the workshop agreements; and (iv) identify actions and responsible units/parties to complete and/or catch up on the remaining activities and commitments for the year. Attached is the Activity Design for your information and reference.

We would highly appreciate receiving confirmation of your attendance to this activity on or before June 1, 2022, to finalize accommodation and arrangements. For queries and other logistical requirements, you may contact the BD Corridor National Project Management Unit (NPMU) project staff through Ms. Dulcie Rivera at email address bdcorridorproject@gmail.com or Ms. Paula Malupa of BMB at email address bpkmd@bmb.gov.ph.

For information and consideration.

Asyables of the Philippinus
Department of Endysamoust and Natural Rassures
BIODIVERSITY MANAGEMENT BUREAU

BMB202202272

NATIVIDAD V. BERNARDINO
OIC- Director
and National Project Director

and National Project Director
BD Corridor Project